On February 15, 2005 Board Board Member, Debra Robinson asked the following questions regarding agenda item G2 - receipt of Grant Funding from Tenet Healthcare: 

 

Statement:   Awesome!  I am so glad that you were listening!

 

Question:     What schools do not have AEDs now?

 

Response:    See Attachment

 

Question:     Which high schools have none or only one?

 

Response:    See Attachment.
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